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Notice of Public Information Centre 

Fort Creek Aqueduct Improvements through Steelton 
Pre-Construction Information Session 

The City of Sault Ste Marie has completed a Class Environmental Assessment (EA) and design 
for the upgrading and replacement of the Fort Creek Aqueduct along Wellington Street West 
through the Steelton area and anticipates commencing with construction this spring 2018 
construction season.  

The scope of the project generally includes the replacement of the existing large concrete box 
culvert along Wellington Street from Carmens Way to St. Andrews Terrace, the replacement of 
the large diameter storm sewer under St. Georges Avenue from John Street to Wellington Street, 
increasing stormwater capture capacity within the intersection of John Street and St. Georges 
Avenue and assocated reservicing of water, sanitary and storm sewer laterals affected by the 
construction of the large storm sewers. 

Consultants and municipal staff will be available to discuss the upcoming construction project, 
review the design, answer questions, and to get input from the public. To facilitate this, a Public 
Information Centre (PIC) will be held: 

Wednesday February 28th, 2018 
in the Russ Ramsey Room – Civic Centre 

99 Foster Drive 
 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

The public is invited on a come and go basis anytime between 3 p.m. and 7 p.m. to visit and 
provide input or to have questions answered.  For more information, please contact: 

John McDonald, P. Eng. 
Tulloch Engineering 
71 Black Rd Unit 8 
Sault Ste Marie ON. 

P6B 0A3 
Phone (705) 949 1457 

john.mcdonald@tulloch.ca 
 
 

Carl Rumiel, P. Eng. 
City of Sault Ste. Marie 

99 Foster Drive                           
Sault Ste. Marie, ON                   

P6A 5X6 
Phone (705) 759-5379 

c.rumiel@cityssm.on.ca 
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